
	

	

ARTIST-IN-RESIDENCE  

Letter of Acceptance 

 

 

 
 

 

    Date: October 10, 2019  

 

 

Dear Estefania Valls Urquijo, 
 
Thank you for your application for the Artist-in-Residence at Guldagergaard. 
 
I’m happy to inform you that Guldagergaard Ceramic Advisory Board has selected  
you for the AIR at Guldagergaard International Ceramic Research Center in Denmark. 
 
You have been accepted for a residency from: 
 
Dates 1st of June to 30th of June 2020 

 
You have been accepted for the high quality and sincerity of your work.  
 
During your residency: 
 

• We invite you to present a public lecture. 
• At the end of your residency, you will be asked to write a brief text about your  

work project and also to leave slides/digital images of your new work for the 
Guldagergaard archive. 

• We ask you to donate one piece of your work to the collection of the center. 
 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
We look forward to meeting you at Guldagergaard. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mette Blum Marcher 
Director 

 


